
 
 

 

 

 

Alan K. Steinbrecher Receives Robie Award from 

Litigation Section 
LACBA’s Litigation Section presented past LACBA President Alan K. 

Steinbrecher with its Jim Robie Professionalism and Civility Award at 

this year’s Bench Meets the Bar program. Mr. Steinbrecher was 

chosen as this year’s recipient because he demonstrates the same 

qualities of professionalism, civility, service, enthusiasm, and 

collegiality as the award’s namesake. The award was created in 

memory of past LACBA Trustee and Litigation Section Chair Jim Robie, 

an accomplished trial lawyer and consummate professional who 

embraced civility and service to the bar and the civil justice system. 


